
Copple Crown Village District 
Work Meeting - No Public Input 

May 19, 2020 
 

 
Present 
Virginia Skinner - Commissioner  
Kelly Bisson - Commissioner  
Zachary Paquette - Commissioner 
Cyndy White - Secretary 
 
Call to Order 
Commissioner Skinner called the meeting to order at 6:12 PM 
 
Opening Comments 
Review email information, update Cyndy White on Secretarial duties, and update Zachary 
Paquette on Commissioner responsibilities. 
 
Village Pool 
The village swimming pool will be closed for the summer of 2020 due to COVID-19.  
Bria Seay, moderator, will be cleaning the pool area and making repairs and conducting 
maintenance over the summer. Funds are available for updates.  
No entry allowed at the pool area for any recreational purpose.  
Commissioner Kelly Bisson will post a sign on the pool gates notifying residents that the 
swimming pool and pool area are closed for the summer. Residents can direct any questions to 
2015ccvd@gmail.com​ . 
 
Commissioner Position Overview 
Commissioners are a legal representative of the Copple Crown Village District.  
Topics discussed during CCVD meetings will not be commented about on social media by any 
Commissioner or CCVD representative. All legal information will be posted in two places within 
the district. Should anything need to be addressed, please email ​2015ccvd@gmail.com​ or come 
to the appropriate meeting. 
 
Parking Area 
In the fall of 2019, Fred Skinner cleared a large area where the old shed used to be, to allow for 
additional parking. The fee is $100 per year with an annual application form. Spaces are limited. 
This is first come, first served. 
 
Meeting Minutes 
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If residents are in need of minutes or any other CCVD material they are to contact the 
commissioners via email. 
 
Adjourn 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:39 PM 
4 people were in attendance 
 
Minutes submitted by Cynthia White 
 
 
 
 


